Mountain House Community Services District

230 S. Sterling Drive, Suite 100, Mountain House, CA 95391
Tel (209) 831-2300 « Fax (209) 831-5610

wwiv.mhesd.com

December 21, 2015

Dear Mountain House Resident:

On behalf of the Mountain House Community Services District Board of Directors and staff, I
want to take a brief moment to wish you and your family Happy Holidays! Our hope is that you
have time to enjoy food and family through the New Year and to enjoy it safely.

Here at the MHCSD, we are working hard to provide each resident quality service at a fair value.
We recently launched a new website that the Board and staff believe will better meet your needs
as a user — Please let us know if you have any comments or suggestions for content or to make it
easier to navigate! You can provide comments to Angel Lamb via her e-mail at the following
address: ( alamb@sjgov.org ).

We have much work to do in 2016 and look forward to better serving you and the community.
Our goal is to make this the best community in California. Please let us know how we can better
serve you.

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me by calling me at (209) 831-
5656 or epattison@sjgov.org . Thank you and enjoy your holiday!

Edwin Pattison = "
General Manager

“To provide responsive service to our growing community
that exceeds expectations at a fair value”



